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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Cherie MCcaulou [CMccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2009 4:25 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: Re: Ransome Company (RO 49; RB Case 01-1223)

Mark - The area you are inquiring about at 430 Hollis Street in Emeryville was part of a large Brownsfield development project 
that the Water Board worked on long before I got here in 2002.  Good people to talk to about it that still work here are Mark 
Johnson 622-2493 or Stephen Hill 622-2361. I looked in our file room and couldn't find anything by this case number.  I'm we 
have a file somewhere, just not sure where to find it.  I'll forward this e-mail to Mark and Stephen and see if they can help you 
out. Thanks.  Cherie  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Cherie McCaulou 
Engineering Geologist 
San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov 
510-622-2342 
 
 
>>> "Detterman, Mark, Env. Health" <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> 10/2/2009  
>>> 1:14 PM >>> 
Hi Cherie, 
 
I'm reviewing sites for the Geotracker "Impediments to Closure" review and find that the County case files for this site stop in 
July 2001 (and shortly thereafter an important review of data was to occur).  I suspect (hope?) the review occurred, but under 
RWQCB direction (??), so wanted to find out if RWQCB files are more current.  I think RWQCB files are still in paper form 
from this era, so I'd need to come over to check the details?  And just FYI, there are no files in Geotracker except for a few 
recent uploads  from this year (2009), and the most recent in Envirostor are from 1994. 
Thanks in advance! 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org  
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm  
 
 


